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Thurs., May 7 - TONIGHT
7:30 P.M. Youth Group Conjugial Love Class. Meeting via Zoom. 

Friday, May 8 
6:30-7:00 P.M. Holy Supper in the church


7:30-9:30 P.M. Virtual Concert for Charity. Stephanie Latta’s invitation below. 
Sunday, May 10

10:00 A.M. Broadcast of Family Church Service


11:00 A.M. An after-church discussion of the sermon, via Zoom. See below.
Coming Up:

Wednesday, May 20
7:30 P.M. Society Doctrinal Class on New Church Day                               Class likely to be offered online. Watch for details. 

Tuesday, May 26
7:30 P.M. Arcana Class. Reading: AC 9271 - 9301, covering Exodus 23:10-19, the last set of statues and laws given to Moses on Mt. Sinai.  

                                                Class likely to be offered online. Watch for details.
Warmest Condolences: Rev. Kurt Horigan Asplundh, of Bryn Athyn, passed into the spiritual world on Saturday, May 2. He was 86 years old. We share this news as he was the Bryn Athyn pastor to a good number of us in a former time; he was a strong, gentle, and steady shepherd whose presence in this world we will miss. We naturally hold his family in our hearts as well. The resurrection service will be live-streamed at www.brynathynchurch.org this Sunday, May 10, at 4:00 P.M., with special music beginning at 3:45 P.M. and Rev. Kurt Hy. Asplundh officiating. The family is planning a reception once it is safe to gather again, the time and place to be determined. “Well done, good and faithful servant” (Matthew 25:21). May your joy in the Lord’s kingdom be great.  
Holy Supper – Friday, May 8: There will be a Holy Supper service in the church tomorrow at 6:30 P.M. Please contact me if you would like to come, and we can make the necessary arrangements to conduct the sacrament in a way that is consistent with the governor’s social-distancing requirements. If there is enough interest, then we can continue to offer Holy Supper on Friday evenings at 6:30 P.M. in smaller groups until we can all partake together again. – Brett 
Broadcast Family Church Service: 10:00 A.M., Sunday, May 3. Go to: www.kemptonnewchurch.org                      

· Attached is the Order of Service and a picture that children can color in. 
· If you would like to come to church in person, please contact Brett so he can make arrangements for that within social-distancing guidelines (Brett: 215-421-2487 or brett.buick@gmail.com). 
· At 11:00 A.M. after the service, we can visit with each other about the sermon - through Zoom.             Use this link if you would like to join the discussion via video: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86947791774?pwd=OFVtWHpMUjFjR1ppVGliMFpuNDA0Zz09
Meeting ID is 869 4779 1774.  Password is 531191. To join by phone instead: 1-646-558-8656
Pastor’s Council Update: The Pastor’s Council met (virtually) on April 23.  The discussion included feedback on the daily chapel videos being offered, questions about the loan to Old School Village that has been approved by the Kempton New Church Board of Trustees, pastoral visiting and Holy Supper during this time of social distancing, and possible topics for next year’s winter study.  If you have any thoughts or questions regarding any of these topics, please give me a call. – Brett
FROM THE CONTRIBUTIONS COMMITTEE 
Dear Friends, 

May flowers of happiness shower you this spring! Please consider supporting our annual fund drive, which ends on June 30, 2020.  May the blossoms bear fruit!   

From the thorns amongst the roses,
The Contributions Committee
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Box Tops for Education:  Our latest submission to General Mills earned $63.11 for new library books!  Thank you to all who clipped and scanned your receipts.  Please keep up the good work, especially when purchasing all that Lysol! If you have any questions or problems with the new app, please feel free to contact me.  Our next submission will be in October 2020. Thanks! Carrie Olmstead
TOMORROW – Steph Eden’s Virtual Concert for Charity: Hello! I am giving a virtual concert via Zoom tomorrow - Friday, May 8, from 7:30-9:30 P.M. (We may also be privy to a special serenade from my son, Phoenix, who has used this quarantine to hone his beautiful cello playing!) I will be accepting donations for three charities that offer relief related to Covid19.                                                                                                                                   
1) Modest Needs, which gives directly to people who need immediate help to pay rent, buy groceries, etc.,                   2) Feeding America, which runs food banks to help offset the needs of all the kids not getting school lunches, and 

3) Direct Relief, a charity which helps medical workers get the PPE and supplies they need.  

Here is a Paypal link if you feel inclined to donate: https://paypal.me/stephanieeden416
Here’s the link for attending the concert via Zoom:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86456252298                      The meeting ID is 864 5625 2298.  I plan to be recording the concert for a watch-later option if you prefer. Contact me if you’d like a link for that once it’s available.  Thank you so much! Hope to see you there!                – Stephanie Latta
A Picture of Books Returned to the Library in Error is Attached: Are they yours? Please check? 😊 “The Tortoise and the Soldier” by Michael Foreman and “Farm Boy” by Michael Morpurgo. Please contact Carla at society@kncs.org or 610-756-6140. Thanks. 
[Repeat] Need Housing? Our cottage will be open for a new tenant starting July 1 or thereabouts.  It is available for a walk-through anytime.  If you are interested, just contact Mary and Curtis [McQueen]. It has a living room, kitchen, side room, bedroom, and bathroom, all squeezed into 380 square feet.  Neighbors are nice, too!

[Repeat] We are Looking for a Bunk Bed! If anyone is getting rid of one that is still in good condition, we’d love to know. Thanks! – Dandridge and Tamar Cole 
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